RESPONSE





QUESTION NO. CR-318





Will the programs listed in your response to CR-315 be offered by CSW operating companies after the merger?





RESPONSE NO. CR-318





Applicants are assuming the Question refers to CR-317 not CR-315.





It is not known at this time whether the programs listed in the response to CR-317 will be offered by CSW operating companies after the merger.  The CSW Operating Companies currently have energy audit programs and it is safe to assume that some type of programs will continue after the merger.  However, it is unknown what the shape and scope will be.  Transition teams composed of employees from both CSW and AEP will be formed to examine each company's operating practices, programs and processes.  To the extent that each company's approaches in this area differ, there is a good likelihood that they will be combined utilizing the best aspects of each provided the combined program addresses the combined company's customer's needs.
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